
 

New Castle Supervisors of the Checklist Holding Session for Verification of the 
Checklist 
 
New Hampshire law requires that the Supervisors of the Checklist verify the voter checklist every ten 
years.  Any person on the checklist who has not voted in the past four years must re-register to remain 
on the checklist.  The Supervisors are sending notice letters to these voters at the mailing address the 
voter provided when registering.  The Supervisors of the Checklist for the Town of New Castle, NH will 
hold a public session to approve which voters will be sent a 2021 Verification of Checklist letter on: 
 
Date:  Tuesday, June 8, 2021 
Time: 10-10:30AM 
Location:  New Castle Town Hall, 49 Main St, New Castle, NH 
 
In accordance with RSA 654:39, those voters who received the 2021 Verification of Checklist letter must 
have an opportunity to re-register.  The Supervisors of the Checklist for the Town of New Castle will hold 
a public session for re-registering voters who have not voted since April 1, 2017, accepting applications 
for new voter registration, accepting requests for the correction of the checklist and or change of party 
affiliation on: 
 
Date:  Tuesday July 13, 2021  
Time:  6:30-7:30PM 
Location:  New Castle Town Hall, 49 Main St, New Castle, NH 
 
New voters may register at this time who possess proof of identity (photo ID), age, citizenship (birth 

certificate, passport, NOT driver’s license) and verifiable proof of domicile (i.e., bank statement, utility 

bill, car registration, or lease/deed with street address, PO Box is not acceptable). These applicants should 

bring that proof when they come to register.  Qualified applicants who do not possess proof of identity, or 

who do not bring proof with them, may sign an affidavit attesting to their qualifications for identity, age 

and citizenship. Qualified applicants without proof of domicile may register to vote if they sign an 

affidavit attesting to their domicile. 

The state of New Hampshire has a website available to the public that allows all registered voters to 

search for their voter information. All registered voters can retrieve their party affiliation by entering their 

Town, First and Last Name along with their Date of Birth. 

https://app.sos.nh.gov/public/partyinfo.aspx  

 

For those voters that used an absentee ballot to vote during the September 8, 2020 primary this is an 

opportunity to change back to Undeclared status for those interested in doing so.  

 

https://app.sos.nh.gov/public/partyinfo.aspx

